
 

 

 

Thank you! 
 

A big thank you to all those who attended our public 

consultation event at Wheal Fortune Park on  

Saturday 6th August 2022.  

 

 We have received some great suggestions for  

park improvements and your opinions are valued.  

 

The Council will now review your feedback and consider 

what improvements we can make to the park.  

 

We will keep you informed via our Facebook page, 

Website, Newsletter and Noticeboards within The Parish.  

Website:  www.carnbreaparishcouncil.gov.uk 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/CarnBreaParishCouncil  

 

http://www.carnbreaparishcouncil.gov.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CarnBreaParishCouncil

